Robert Furneaux

Subject: objections/comments

EPF/2199/19 and EPF/2201/19- We believe there is an active enforcement notice on the Thatched Cottage and
it should remain in place.

The objections raised were as follows-

-The hut is visible to pedestrian traftic and detrimental to the Street scene.

-It does not match any of the of the other outbuildings in the front of near by properties

-If permitted it must only ever be a temporary arrangement and never be a footprint for a permanent
construction

EPF/2106/19 Aylmers Farm-No objections
EPF/2179/19 Sheerwood-No objections

CC/ EPF/65/19 M11 Junction 7A-Land between Sheering Rd and Motorway-Further comments will be
forwarded in due course in good time for 19th October

EPF/0438/19-Land at Gainsborough House-Please see previous comments regarding recently built
developments on the same site in Lower Sheering ( Bickerton Ct and Rosina Ct) , including over development
,drainage, parking, flooding, lighting etc.and a total disregard for payment of Section 106 monies by
developers.

Kind regards

Debbie Tennant
Sheering Parish Clerk
sheeringpc(@gmail.com
01279 734 580




